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- To whom it may concern -

REFERENCE LETTER

Opinion of the Supervisor

Mr. Amir Shaaban Farag Mohamed Nawar had started his PhD at our
department under supervision of Prof. Dr. Karel Vytias. After a sad
passing away of Prof. Vytfas, I took up the care about the dissertant.

Throughout the years of his studies, Amir Shaaban Farag had proved
himself to be a talented, conscientious, and hardworking person,
having been able to complete the required objectives: prescribed
examinations, research stay in abroad and scientific publications,
when his valuable experimental results could eventually be
published in good international journals. And all this could be
accomplished despite difficult time in the second half of his studies
associated with the global pandemic of coronavirus.

Based on the above-stated, I heartily recommend his dissertation
thesis to the final defence.

Prof. Ing. Ivan Svancara, Dr.,
Supervisor at the Department of Analytical Chemistry

Opinion of the Training Institution

Is in full aLcordance with recommendation by the supervisor.
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